
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

 

 

 

Peat Rigg Residential Trip  

Please note that the payment has been set up on ParentPay for the residential trip to Peat 

Rigg.  
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Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 13 January 2023 

School Dinner Arrears 

School is currently owed £86.00 for 

school dinners. Please ensure that your 
account is always in credit and 
regularly checked.  

 

Spring 1 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards 
Spring 1 food tech.  So, if you can 
contribute, please do so via ParentPay.  
Thank you.         
 

ParentPay Accounts 
As of today, 81% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their 
account, even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the 
system.  Thank you! 

 
 

 Lunches 
 

w/c 16 Jan – Week 3 menu 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
The students in their Enterprise lesson have already 
started making items to sell at this year’s Christmas 
fair. When the string has dried they will take out 
the polystyrene mould and decorate the string  
tree.  
 
 
 

Upper Semi-Formal 
Both students in Upper Semi-Formal achieved their ten classroom goals and 
chose their rewards. Both delighted with their choice. 



   
 

 

        
 
 
Upper Semi-Formal Adventurers 
 
On Monday afternoon, Upper Semi-Formal Adventurers visited Dalby Forest during their 
Travel Training lesson. The students enjoyed a warm drink that they ordered for themselves 
in the cafe, and then enjoyed some time walking around and playing in the park! These 
pictures were taken by one of the students in the class! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
Work Experience 
 
The work experience students couldn’t go to the bird of prey centre this week due to bird 
flu precautions. They were kept really busy shopping, cleaning the school mini buses and 
staff cars. Well done everyone you did a proper full day at work.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
Upper Formal 
 
On Thursday afternoon during their work experience lesson Mr Scott's class cleaned the 
table, chairs and benches in the hall. They then set out the tables and chairs ready for 
parents evening. Everyone worked really hard and they were all very focused. Well done, 
you made a great team.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



   
 

 

 
 
 
Food Tech 
 
This week in Food Tech the children have been making veggie crisps with curried salt. 
Everyone enjoyed making them and were surprised how tasty they were. 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 


